
PSSC Meeting December 20, 2017 

 

 Crosswalk progress: 

o We’ve been in communication with council via Jill’s email. 

o The next step is they take the requests for 2018 and possibly get a response by March 

and possibly see some results this summer. 

 TJ had article on the things donated to Salvation Army (hats, mitts, etc.) as a result of kindness 

week (Blessing Bags). 

 Kids also helped with the kettle campaign at Superstore, and we would like to see things grow 

with this. 

 Kindness month was a huge success 

 OT and physio update: 

o Child and youth teams will absorb these. 

o No one will lose their services and the wait list is also being transferred. 

o Will most likely get more updates later on. 

 2018 calendar of events 

o First day back is January 8th for students 

o There will also be a half day January 17th 

o Attendance is extremely important on half days but has been a issue 

 School improvement graphic 2917-2018 

o Literacy 

o Numeracy 

o Positive inclusive environment 

o Capacity building 

o Community engagement 

o Mission (LLS fostering scholarship, leadership and responsible citizenship) 

 TTFM survey 

o About 100% completion 

o Done by grade 4 + 5 students 


